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Office of the 
Inspector General 

Sent via e-mail 

UNITED STATES OFFICE OF PERSONNEL MANAGEMENT 
Washington, OC 20415 

April 1,2015 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of December 31, 2014, 
in which you asked for a listing ofIG investigations closed during calendar year 2014. 

The attached document complies with your request. 

Please note that some information has been redacted pursuant to the exemptions set forth in 5 
U.S.C. § 552(b)(5), (b)(6), and (b)(7)(C). The applicable exemptions have been marked for each 
redaction. 

If you wish to appeal this response under the Freedom of Information Act, you should contact, in 
writing, Timothy Watkins, FOIA Appeals Officer, Room 6400, 1900 E Street, NW, Washington, 
DC 20415. Please include a copy of your initial request, a copy of this letter, and a statement 
explaining why you disagree with our decision. You should write "Freedom of Information Act 
Appeal" on the front of the envelope and on the first page of the appeal letter. 

Enclosure 

-w.opm.gov 

Sincerely, 

lf~ 
Tanner Horton-Jones 
Attorney-Advisor 

www.uaajoba .gov 



............. _ Clo.---­------__ .,_ .. ____ __ 
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